
 

       June 17, 2013 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Mahoning Township Supervisors was held this 

evening at the Township Municipal Building at 4:30 PM. 

 

Members of the Board present: 

 Christine DeLong, Chairperson 

 Ron Miller, Vice-Chairman 

 Wayne Myers, Supervisor 

 

Also attending was: 

 Dean VonBlohn, ZO    Jeff Green 

 Karen Blackledge, Danville News  Kimberly Hunsinger 

 Lloyd Craig, MTSD    Dave Barron 

  

EXECUTIVE SESSIONS:  Held Monday, June 17, 2013 both prior to and following the 

workshop for legal and personnel matters. 

   

PUBLIC COMMENT 

None. 

 

MINUTES & TREASURER’S REPORT:  Minutes of the previous meeting of May 20, 

2013 were approved with no alterations or corrections, motion Mr. Miller, second Mr. 

Myers.  Treasurer’s Report for the month of May 2013 was accepted by motion of Mr. 

Miller, second Mr. Myers. 

DEPARTMENT REPORTS 

 

SOLICITOR:  N/A 

 

ZONING/UCC:  Report presented from workshop this morning. Mr. VonBlohn further 

advised that he had personally spoken with Jesse Fetterman of R F Rentals and the grass 

would be cut tomorrow at his properties. 

 

POLICE DEPARTMENT:  May monthly report submitted.  

 

STREET DEPARTMENT:  June workshop report from this morning submitted. 

 

ENGINEER:  June report at workshop this morning, no action was required by the 

Board.   

 

FIRE DEPARTMENT:  N/A 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

None. 



 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

AMEND - INSTITUTIONAL PARKING ORDINANCE:  At the request of the Chief 

of Police, the solicitor prepared and ordinance to enforce parking on property owned by 

Geisinger.  The Board by motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers, voted to instruct the 

solicitor to advertise same for adoption at the next regular meeting on July 15, 2013. 

 

 

AMEND STOP AND NO PARKING ORDINANCE:  At the request of the board, the 

solicitor prepared an ordinance amendment to create no parking at the end of Laura Drive 

and also to create a stop intersection on Poplar.  The Board by motion of Mr. Miller, 

second Mr. Myers, voted to instruct the solicitor to advertise same for adoption at the 

next regular meeting on July 15, 2013.  In accordance with the stop intersection, the 

Board also requests the police conduct a traffic study for the stop intersection. 

 

Mr. Miller motioned in favor of authorizing and approving the payrolls and bills for June 

2013 and also to adjourn, Mr. Myers seconded. 

 

 

  

 


